
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 6 October 2005 

5. PRODUCT STEWARDSHIP AND WATER EFFICIENCY LABELLING 
 
 The Subcommittee received the content of the Christchurch City Council’s submission regarding the 

Ministry for the Environment’s discussion paper on product stewardship and water efficiency labelling. 
 
 Members expressed their appreciation to the Christchurch City Council for sharing this information 

with the Subcommittee. 
 
 In addition, the Subcommittee resolved that a letter be forwarded to the Ministry for the Environment 

noting that the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee had received the submission made by the 
Christchurch City Council and whilst some of the individual member councils may not have considered 
and responded on the matter, the Subcommittee endorses the submission made by that Council. 

 
 Staff undertook to circulate to members, a copy of the forwarded correspondence. 
 
 


